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2nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Willows class trip to Dawlish Warren Nature Reserve 

In support of their Let’s Investigate……. topic, focusing on Understanding the World and 

Communication and Language, we have arranged a trip for The Willows to visit Dawlish Warren 

Nature Reserve on Friday 12th July 2024.  

Children will experience the fun of travelling by train to Dawlish Warren, and we would ask 

parents/guardians to bring your child directly to Torquay train station at 9am, rather than into 

school.  They will need to wear comfortable clothes and shoes for activities on/near the water, such 

as pond dipping, a sun hat and please apply sunscreen before leaving home.  The children will 

return by train and need to be collected from Torquay train station at 2.30pm. 

 

The adults accompanying the trip will be Mrs. Talbot, Mrs. Boon, Mrs. Sanders, Mrs. Khan, Miss 

Talbot and Mr. Curnoe. 

 

Each child will need to carry a small backpack with a packed lunch, bottle of water and a healthy 

snack.  To pre-order your child’s packed lunch, please complete the order form using the link 

below. 

  

There will be no charge for this trip.  Entrance to the nature reserve is free, and we have 

generously been given a contribution from the PTFA which will cover the cost of the train tickets 

and an ice cream for each child. 

Please also complete the meal order by Thursday 23rd May, using the following link: 

Lunch order form: https://forms.office.com/e/DvkW5VLtZv  
 
Many thanks to those parents who have already completed the mandatory SOE3 form for offsite 

trips.  Please note that the SOE3 form will also be used for any further trips which may take place 

during this academic year.  

Thank you for your assistance.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr J Grinsill 
Head of Academy 

https://forms.office.com/e/DvkW5VLtZv

